
N.U.N.A. Minutes of June 12, 2024 meeting 

Ward III office, 6 p.m. 

 

1.​ Introductions were made; sign in sheet available 

Zoom attendees included Stacy Balgard, Ward 6, and Naomi De La 

Rosa Arellano, Pima County 

 

2.​ Treasury Report: no activity 

 

3.​ Updates from City/County    Naomi gave update on Juneteenth event 

at Kino and announced 9 County pools to be open.  Stacy announced 

Ward 6 newsletter out and “Tucson Delivers” will be presenting City 

projects 

 

4.​ Park Tucson; on going residency requirements changing; Aaron 

reporting  

 

5.​ Neighborhood Improvements: another Helen/Mountain meeting will 

be held; Mike/Aaron attending 

 

6.​ TEP routes: another hearing will be held on July 8 

 

7.​ Upcoming Meetings and dates;  

TEP meeting on July 8; Doubletree Hotel, 5:30 p.m. 

Next NUNA meeting: Wednesday, July 10, 6 p.m., Ward III 

 

 

Meeting adjourned: 7:00 p.m. 

 

 



 


